

Dear Supporter and Friend of Mission Journeys!

The last couple of years have been trying for many reasons. Despite those difficulties, we have stayed the course. We can't say it enough, it is through your faithful giving that this mission is able to continue. For that, we say thank you and pray that God blesses your commitment to missions.

Unfortunately, those difficulties have not been without any consequences to the ministry. To be good stewards of the blessings that this church helps provide, we have made budget cuts which have delayed some of the plans for growth. We understand many of you have had to make the same decisions.

At this time, we are looking for a potential opportunity to speak to your congregations about our work. We believe that directly serving in missions is one of the best ways to grow in Christ while providing for the needs of others. Here are just a few of the opportunities we currently have:

- Mission trips (3-10 days)
 - o Native American Reservations South Dakota
 - o Appalachia missions in eastern Kentucky and central West Virginia
- Appalachian Christmas Project in eastern Kentucky
- Meal Packs with our partners at Lifeline to benefit international missions
- Disaster Relief Teams
- Food and Clothing collection

If you are interested in hearing an update on the work of being done, or we can provide an opportunity to speak with your congregation, please call us at the office or email us at missionjourneys078@gmail.com

In the meantime, please continue to pray for Mission Journeys and may God bless your church.

Jonathan Edwards & Wayne King

Co-executive Directors

Mission Journeys/Teen Mission USA

Mission Journeys/Teen Mission USA, Inc. 940 Holly Springs Drive, Ste. 2 Lexington, KY 40504



1st Quarter 2022

Fox Creek Christian Church P. O. Box 32 Lawrenceburg, KY 40342

Website: www.missionjourneys.org
Phone # 859-278-3202
Email: missionjourneys078@gmail.com

Thank you for your contributions to Mission Journeys! For the 1st quarter of 2022 your contributions are \$2950.00. Your total contributions for 2022 through the 4th quarter are \$2950.00. Thank you for your continued support of spreading the Gospel through Mission Journeys.

No goods or services have been provided in exchange for your contribution.

Please give us a moment of your time to let you know we still have plenty of opportunities to serve in 2022. As things continue to get back to normal, we hope that our partners take advantage of participating in our ministry first-hand. Here is a list of some of the opportunities available:

- Mission Trips to Salyersville, Kentucky and Richwood, West Virginia
 - o 3 to 5 day trips, year round
 - Outreach and Evangelism opportunities
 - Single day events also available
- Trips to Pine Ridge, South Dakota
 - o 5-7 day, April to October
 - o Construction, medical, and outreach opportunities
- Food or clothing drives to benefit eastern Kentucky
- On location meal packs
 - o Can be used to support missionaries in other countries that you may already support

As always thank you for your prayer and financial support!

Jonathan Edwards & Wayne King Co-Executive Directors